MAPS Welcomes Three New Board Directors:
In April 2019, the MAPS Board welcomed three new Board members, including two consumer members. We extend a warm welcome to our new Board members!
· Abigail Greenheck has been a caregiver and advocate for her mother who had a complicated health journey and died last year following a stroke. Abigail witnessed and experienced multiple healthcare system breakdowns. She is a group vice president at Beehive Strategic Communication. When asked why she would like to serve on the MAPS board, she stated: "I'm applying for this role for my mom, and for the members of the sandwich generation, in hopes of helping create a safer, more successful healthcare experience for people of all ages, needs, and abilities."  
· Abraham Jacob is the chief quality officer for M Health Fairview, and a staff attending for general pediatrics at MN Masonic Children's Hospital and internal medicine at MN Masonic Hospital. When he was chief medical officer, Dr. Jacob spearheaded efforts at UMMCH to advance a culture of safety using high reliability methods and is now guiding the entire M Health Fairview system to do so.     
· Karine Semmer lost both her husband and brother-in-law to cancer and her father to operating room procedure negligence. Karine also is the legal guardian for her mentally and physically incapacitated aunt. She is dedicated to making a difference in her community and raised over $1M to support cancer research for the Phillip G. Semmer Prostate Cancer Research Fund at the University of Minnesota. Her career includes leadership roles at Medtronic, General Mills, and the United States Air Force.  When asked why she would like to serve on the MAPS board, Karine stated: "To ensure patients, their family, and friends have a voice and resources throughout their healthcare experiences."  

